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Our February dance was a great success. Our guests enjoyed our refreshment table and we 
heard many comments on the dancing.  

Sorry, this newsletter is a little bit late getting out.  

Upcoming visits – come join us! 
 
Friday, March 8 – B-N-R Squares; Caller: Lynn Nelson. 7:30-10. 
Saturday, March 9 – Docey Dandies; Caller: Mike Salerno. 7-9:30.  
Saturday, March 16 – Cross Trailers; Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30. 
Tuesday, March 19 – Heartland Squares; Caller: Evan Pauley. 7-9:30. 
Saturday, March 23 – Harmony Dancers; Caller: Bill Reynolds. 7-9:30. 
Friday, April 5 – Live Wires; Caller: Dana Schirmer. 7-9:30. 
Saturday, April 6 – Pistols ‘n Petticoats; Caller: Jay Krebs. 7-9:30. 
 
The Ramblers will be hosting a dance on Friday, March 22nd.  The theme is “Green 
Acres.”  I was thinking we could do a salad bar type table. The club will furnish the lettuce 
(several kinds) and a variety of salad dressings. I would like to know what “salad bar 
items” you are going to bring so we can have a wide variety of items for them to make 
their salad with. PLEASE EMAIL ME WITH YOUR CHOICES. (Options: tomatoes, 
chopped onion, grated cheese, cauliflower, broccoli, black olives, carrots, celery, croutons, 
sunflower seeds, anything else you would like in a salad bar.) 

Ramblers are not hosting a dance in April. We will be supporting the HOA Federation 
Dance.  

Mark your calendars for our last dance of the season – May 17 – God Bless the USA – 
finger foods.  

 
REMINDER: Club fundraisers:  
Adyline collects old cell phones & tablets to turn in for money.   
Edythe is collecting Best Choice labels to send in; we get $30/1,000 labels. Keep saving, 
bring them to a dance or a visit! 
 
See you all soon! 

Edythe  


